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24th March 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 11 POST-16 DESTINATIONS 
 
Hampshire County Council are responsible for identifying where Year 11’s go next after 
secondary school and to provide the school with a report to break this information down.  
 
In order to do this, they need consent from each Year 11. Enclosed with this letter is a 
copy of the Year 11 Consent Form which is quite straightforward; it asks for name, date 
of birth, name of school and a few consent options for your child to tick. If you would like 
to complete the form for your child you can do so but the signature must be theirs. Please 
could you ensure the forms are returned to school by Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mr F Myers 
 
 
Mr F Myers 
Careers Co-ordinator 
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